
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
January 17, 2020 
 
 
 
 
TO:  Recipients of Enstrom Helicopter Service Directive Bulletins 
 
SUBJECT: CANCELLATION OF SERVICE DIRECTIVE BULLETIN NO. 0074,  
  CONTROL CABLE CORROSION IN ENGINE COMPARTMENT AREA 
 
 
This letter transmits the cancellation of Service Directive Bulletin (SDB) No. 0074. (Refer to SDB 
0131.) 
 
(Initial cancellation letter dated January 16, 2020, contained a typographical error, and is now 
replaced by this corrected version.) 
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